MC/07/55

SECRETARY OF THE FAITH AND ORDER COMMITTEE
 

The appointment of the Secretary of the Faith and Order Committee is made by Conference upon the recommendation of the Council.  Dr Clive Marsh has tendered his resignation, with effect from 31st August 2007, so it is necessary to bring a name to the 2007 Conference for a replacement.
 

The time necessary for a proper recruitment process to take place is such that it has not been possible to complete the process in time t bring a nomination to the March meeting of the Council.  Interviews are scheduled for late April.
 

The Council therefore has two options:
1.    To resolve that there be a postal ballot of Council members once a nomination is ready; or
2.    To delegate its authority to make a recommendation for Conference to the Strategy and Resources Committee and its meeting on 2nd May.

 

It is recommended that the Council take the second course of action.
 

Resolution
The Council delegates to the May 2007 meeting of the Strategy and Resources Committee its authority under Standing Orders to make a recommendation to Conference of a person to be appointed as Secretary of the Faith and Order Committee from 1st September 2007
 

Jonathan Kerry
March 2007
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